
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
I am a currently enrolled Pediatric Nephrology Fellow at Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s 
Hospital of Chicago under the direction of Debora Matossian, MD, MS (Program Director). My 
fellowship years (above) are from July 2024 – June 2027. Please let this serve as an attestation 
of my trainee status.  
 
Best,  
Travis Churilla, MD  


